
 

 

 

  

#60 Cypress Creek Drive 
Mount Vernon, TX 75457 
903-860-2694 
www.talltreepoa.com 

2024 Dumpster Dates 

July 1st 
September 1st 

November 23rd 
December 23rd 

We’ve been busy here at Tall Tree! 

 

**Reminder**  
A Licensed Driver must be present in any Golf Cart or  

Off-Road Vehicle when cruising around Tall Tree. Fines 
will incur for those not in compliance.  

Let's keep our roads safe! 

Board Members 

Ed Parrish 
Michael Tuscan o 
Richard Dearing 

T Steele 
Rory Cherry 

David Sutherland 

DirecƟonal Signs 

New Gate KeyPad 

 
Boat Ramp DemoliƟon 

& ReconstrucƟon 
Beginning in August!! 

(delayed aŌer storms) 
 

Memorial Day Party 

Tall Tree Wants 
You!!! 

If you are interested in 
being a part of the Tall 
Tree Board of Directors 

please contact the office.  
ElecƟons will be held at 
our 2024 October Yearly 

MeeƟng. 



 

 

Tall 
TREE 

Thanks to our Variance committee for 
all their hard work! 

Chris Glentz 
Rory Cherry 

Richard Dearing 
Jeanise Mulcahy 

Find the variance form on our website 
www.talltreepoa.com 

Attention 
Property Owners 

 

Thank you for your 
patience as we fixed the 
main gate and worked 
through some security 

issues.  For the 2nd 
quarter the contractor 

code will be 0128.   This 
code will change every 

quarter so take notice of 
the change. This is to 

help with the safety and 
security of Tall Tree 

Properties.  
 

Thank you for your 
help with this.  

Some tips to keep cool in summer are: 
 

 Stay hydrated and drink more water. Keep a 
reusable water bottle with you wherever you go 

 Avoid caffeine and alcohol, as they can 
dehydrate you and make you feel hotter. 

 Eat light and avoid heavy or spicy foods that can 
raise your body temperature. 

 Wet or freeze a headband, a mist, or some ice 
cubes and apply them to your head, wrist, 
ankles, and forehead for an instant cooling 
effect. 

 Take warm showers, as cold showers can shock 
your body and make you feel hotter afterwards. 

 Keep your suncream, bed sheets, and blinds in 
the fridge or freezer to lower the temperature of 
your skin and your room. 

 

Let’s all say a special thank you to 
our maintenance men that 

helped during the storms in June. 
They always come through for Tall 

Tree!  We appreciate you! 

Thomas Byrd 
Adam Pearson 

July 25th 
1:00 - 3:00PM Clubhouse 

Food Trucks, Golf Cart Relay Race, Prizes 
Bring your favorite Dessert! 

Please RSVP to office 
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